
From:   Chad Parker   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 07, 2022

Subject:   FCC File No. 0008-EX-CN-2022
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

To att. of  Mr. Behnam Ghaffari,

only the exhibit document  &ldquo;Statement describing the planned ifm radar sensors and resp
development project&rdquo; pages 7, 9, 10, 15, 18, 27  should be withheld from competitor's access to
prevent copying of ifm's new technical solutions.   
So conc. the nine items cited in CFR 47, Part 0.459(b):  no. (1) and (5)  apply to our application.   
Item (7) can be answered as &quot;no&quot;, due to the fact that we have contracted NDAs with our
developopment partners  (suppliers, institutions, partners), as response to item (6).   
Item (8)  (period of disclosure)  can be assumed to be  9 month, the market launch of these new Radar
sensors is planned for  Sep. 2022.

Sincerely     Michael Hamma


